Dear Parents/Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that Hellgate Elementary is a Peanut/Nut free school district.  Because of the number of students with severe peanut/nut allergies, we have found that strict avoidance of peanut/nut products in the school is the only way to prevent a life threatening allergic reaction.  We are asking your assistance in providing these students with a safe learning environment.  

In this classroom we have students with severe allergies to peanuts.
Please do not send any products containing peanuts or nuts with your child to eat during snack time in the classroom.  Any exposure to peanuts or nuts through contact or ingestion can cause a severe reaction.  If your child has eaten peanuts or nuts prior to coming to school, please be sure your child’s hands have been thoroughly washed prior to entering the school.  

Since lunch is eaten in the cafeteria, your child may bring peanut butter, peanuts, or nut products for lunch.  In the cafeteria there will be a designated allergy awareness table where any classmate without peanut or nut products can sit.  If your child sits at this table with a peanut or nut product, she/he will be asked to move to another table.  

By maintaining a peanut/nut free environment in the schools, it will help maintain the safety of our students with these severe allergies while allowing non-allergic classmates to enjoy peanut/nut products in a controlled environment.  
We appreciate your support of our peanut/nut free environment at Hellgate Elementary.  Please complete this form so that we are certain that every family has received this information.  If you should have any questions, please contact Doug Reisig our Superintendent or Brayden Byrne our School Nurse.  

I have read and understand the peanut/nut free environment at Hellgate Elementary.  

Child’s Name: _____________________________


Parent’s Name: ____________________________

Date: _____________________
